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Dear Brothers  & Sisters, 

 

Many of you have expressed and offered your support for our UAW Brothers and Sisters who are on 

strike against General Motors for many of the same issues we will face in our next negotiations. 

 

I have spoken to the UAW Local 2250 President, Wentzville, MO and he has let me know that his 

members could use the following items: 

 Ponchos     

 Baby diapers 

 Hygiene supplies 

 Baby wipes 

 Bottled water 

 Nonperishable food items 

For that reason; I am asking all members to consider making a donation in support of these UAW 

families. Members can drop off these needed items at the Union Hall between 8am - 4pm, Monday - 

Friday. Cash donations are welcome as well. Any funds raised will be used to purchase these needed 

items.  

 

We will periodically deliver the donated items to the UAW Local as they are collected. You can also 

leave letters of support to be delivered as well. 

 

In addition, for any member interested in volunteering your time to walk the strike line with our Union 

Brothers and Sisters, you are welcome to do so, but must check in at the Local 2250 Strike 

Headquarters and ride the shuttle to the strike line. Specifically, Gate 3 could use our support. Be sure 

to identify yourself as a Machinist 837 Member. 

 

Our union brothers and sisters have drawn a line in the sand and have taken a stand against corporate 

greed. They are making a sacrifice to better their lives and the lives of their families. Their fight is our 

fight. An injury to one is an injury to all. 

 

Please support the labor movement by generously donating these much needed items. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Earl Schuessler  

 


